
 

 

September 30, 2020 

 

Dear Bear Families,  

Our first Coffee Talk of the school year was held on Monday the 28th. We had a great discussion about 
the Parent Involvement Policy and the School-Parent Compact, both of which can be found on our 
website. The parents participating provided some revisions, and those have been made to the attached 
document.  

Please read the School-Parent Compact for 2020-2021 (attached), review the “student responsibilities” 
with your child, and then complete the Google Form receipt at this link: 
https://forms.gle/JNHJyPMdDNpSNMYs6 

Our next Coffee Talk will be Monday, October 26, at 12:00pm – 1:00pm. It will be held virtually. You can 
sign up for this event using Galaxy Digital: https://lifeschools.galaxydigital.com/user/login/  

 Warmly,  

 

Deb Garton, Ed.D. 
Principal, Life School Lancaster 
Achiever | Responsibility | Ideation | Learner | Self-Assurance 
deborah.garton@lifeschools.net | 469-850-LIFE (5433) 
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